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 13 June 2023 
 
Dear Andrew, 
 
Thank you for your Written Question of 9 May, in which you asked me to confirm the value 
of the Welsh Government loan to support the delivery of a new hotel in Swansea? 
(WQ88143) 
 
The Welsh Government Transforming Towns Loan funding of up to £8 million has been 
approved to support the delivery of a new hotel in Swansea city centre. 
 
The decision to approve the loan was taken by the First Minister as the proposed hotel will 
be in my constituency. 
 
Swansea Council will provide the loan to the developer following final approval at a local 
authority level and completion of due diligence checks. Loan funding will be released to the 
developer in stages as the development progresses. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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